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Fairview General llospital License No. 34-02162-01
ATTN: Mr. Kenneth Misener

Associate Administrator
18101 Lorain Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44111

Gentlemen:

This refers to the rout.ine safety inspection conducted by Mr. W. J. Slawinski
of this of fice on July 28, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct
Material License No. 34-02162 and to the discussion of our findings with you
and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

This also acknowledges receipt of your letters dated August 5, 1982, con-
cerning the high film badge ceading during the period January 20, 1980,
through February 19, 1980.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission'sas

rules and regulations and with the conditions of your license. The inspec-
tion consisted of a selective examination of procedures and representative
records, observations, independent measurements, and interviews with
personnel.

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in non-
compliance with NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Appendix.
A written response is required.

Regarding your letters of August 5, 1982, it appears the whole body film
badge and wrist badge readings of 4.27 rem and 3.38 rem respectively for the
period January 20, 1980 through February 19, 1980, occurred from x-ray and
not from improper use of licensed material. Although we have not identified
these badge exposures as items of noncompliance we are concerned that these
high film badge readings went unnoticed until brought to your attention by
our inspector. Therefore, describe what actions you will take to assure us
that such areas are not overlooked in tne future.
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The responses directed by this letter (and the accompanying Notice) are
not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of ?!anagement and
Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by J. R. /Mloc

J. R. !! iller, Chief

Technical Inspection Branch

Enclosure: Appendix,
Notice of Violation

cc w/ encl:
DFIB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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